Conservation Commission
Minutes of Special Meeting - May 28, 2013

Present: Rick Burnet, Tim Dempsey, Ami Dion, Linda Leddy, John Mathias, Jeff Smith
Absent: Ami Dion

Meeting opened 6:00 p.m.

General discussion about the Maple Street Project - Questions were raised about the
details of the project and how they relate in the timeline of the project.

Ms. Leddy had a phone interview with two attorneys, Kate Connelly at Murtha &
Cullina (reduced rate) and Gregor McGregor. They estimated a 10 day turnaround
time frame on the major issues.

A motion was made to engage Attorney Connelly by Mr. Burnet and seconded by Mr.
Dempsey which was passed. We will pass this information on to the Board of
Selectmen so they can forward it with a deposit.

A building permit application was sent back to the Building Department. They need
to apply for a NOI as the project is in the bordering vegetative wetlands.

A motion was made by Mr. Dempsey to close the meeting which was passed.
Meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m.



